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ENROLLMENT FAIR AT LACC  INVITES STUDENTS BACK 
ON CAMPUS TO GET READY FOR FALL SEMESTER 

 
 
Background: Los Angeles City College is inviting everyone in our community who is interested 
in learning more about the college to a free Enrollment Fair on Saturday, August 12, 2023.  
 
LACC staff can help students enroll and get started on a pathway to earning a degree, 
transferring to a university, or training for a new career. The college will be open for in-person 
application and registration assistance and to answer questions about our many academic 
programs, robust student services and more. LACC is offering both in-person and virtual classes 
for the fall semester. LACC’s Fall semester begins on August 28, 2023.  
 
Event: LACC In-Person Enrollment Extravaganza Day 
Date: Saturday, August 12, 2023 
Time: 9 a.m.-2 p.m.  
Location: LACC Main Quad, 855 N. Vermont Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90029, 
Street parking and parking in Lot 4 off of N. Heliotrope.  
 
Many different departments and resources will be represented at the fair offering internship and 
volunteer opportunities.   
 
Additionally, LACC is providing extended hours during their Beat the Rush Week from August 
21 through August 25 and their Welcome Week from August 28 through September 2. Many 
Student Services Offices offering help with admissions, counseling, EOPS, financial aid and 
more will be available in-person and online from August 21 through September 2, Monday  
through Thursday from 8am to 7pm and Friday from 8am to 4pm. LACC will also have special 
Saturday in-person hours on August 26 and September 2 from 9am to 1pm.   
  
More information about enrollment, classes and LACC news can be found at 
https://www.lacitycollege.edu.   
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


